
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
September 2016 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
You may already know that Hungerhill School was accredited to become a Teaching 
School in August 2015.   
 
As part of being a Teaching School we are now a Lead School for teacher training.  We 
already have a successful history of training potential teachers, including a number of 
former students.  We have now been given the authority to recruit and organise a teacher 
training programme linked to Sheffield Hallam University. 
 
We would be delighted to welcome applications from our own community.  If you know of 
anyone who is interested in applying to train as a teacher please can you direct them to 
any of the following websites for further information: 
  

o www.hungerhillschool.com 
o www.partnersinlearning.org.uk 
o www.ucas.com/ucas/teachertraining  

 
 
Applications can be submitted from the 18th October 2016. 
 
We are totally committed to providing outstanding education for all our students.  We 
believe the Teaching School will help us secure our ambition. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

                                      
                                               
 
Mrs. H Redford-Hernandez                                         Mrs. L Pond 
Headteacher                                                               Director of Teaching School 
 
 
 

http://www.hungerhillschool/

